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How to Participate

1. Write THREE hand-written letters, explaining why you believe we should welcome refugees into
the United States and why refugees are important to our communities. Your three letters will go
to Senator Sinema, Senator Kelly and your one House Representative. You can find who your
one House Representative is here.

2. Sign with your full name and address (Don’t forget this! Members of Congress will want to
confirm this and will send you a letter back.)

3. Mail the letters to the Lutheran Social Services of the Southwest office, attn: Charlotte Shurtz
2502 E. University Drive, Suite 125 Phoenix, AZ 85034

4. Need inspiration for what to write? Take a look at our sample messages on the website,
www.lss-sw.org/grace-act

(You can also complete the letter online here. We'll transcribe it for youl)

What Happens Next?

In August and September 2021, we will meet with those members of congress and deliver your hand-
written letters to them. Let us know if you are interested in joining us!

Questions?

Contact Charlotte Shurtz - cshurtz@l|ss-sw.org
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